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We appreciate everyone who participated in the inaugural survey in January 2023.  75 responses were 
received that helped highlight areas of concern, how best to format meetings and what social media is 
commonly used. 
 
The majority of responses were from member building residents.  The top area of concern was green spaces, 
followed closed by safety and developments. One hour virtual meeting on Monday evening was the most 
popular choice.  While ⅓  of people didn’t follow any social media, about the same amount used Instagram, 
Facebook and Twitter.  The most popular comment was related to when the dog park would open, with 
construction issues a secondary concern. 
 
RESPONSES: 
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